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Notice to all Accredited Repair Shops 

Reminder: Gateway Service Centre 
Reopens March 3, 2025 

Date published: February 27, 2025 

The Gateway Service Centre is officially reopening on March 3, 2025, at 1:00 p.m., after closing in June 

2024, due to vandalism.  

As previously communicated, when the Gateway Service Centre reopens, the operating hours will be 

Monday to Friday between 9:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.  

If you have any questions about this notice, please email partners@mpi.mb.ca.  
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